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July 8, 2020 
 
Ray Burger, Planning Director 
Town of Dryden 
93 East Main St. 
Dryden, NY  13053 
 
 Re: Review Pursuant to §239 -l, -m and -n of the New York State General Municipal Law 
Action: Special Use Permit for proposed contractor yard located at 1847 Hanshaw Road, Town 

of Dryden Tax Parcel #42.-1-29, Terrance Bailey, Owner/Applicant. 
 
Dear Mr. Burger: 
 
This letter acknowledges your referral of the proposal identified above for review and comment by the 
Tompkins County Department of Planning & Sustainability pursuant to §239 -l, -m and -n of the New 
York State General Municipal Law. The Department has reviewed the proposal, as submitted, and has 
determined that it has no negative inter-community, or county-wide impacts. 
 
Please inform us of your decision so that we can make it a part of the record. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
M. Megan McDonald 

      Deputy Commissioner of Planning and Sustainability 


